
     Welcome back.  We hope you had a great summer!
Our September program will  feature a video of Clyde
Buckley building his Pietenpol Air Camper, named for the
plane’s inventor, Bernard Pietenpol, aka Father of the

Home Built Airplane.  I don’t know what year this film was
made, but Scott Degaynor will be presenting this hilarious
classic video, and he knows all the particulars.

Greetings,

I would like to take
this opportunity to
promote one of my
favorite aviation events,
the WWI Dawn Patrol at
the USAF Museum in
Dayton, OH. September
22-23. There will be a fly-in of replica WWI
fighters with Allied and German re-enactors
camped on the field. This year will be marking
the 100th anniversary of the end of the Great
War. This event is held every other year, so if
you miss this one, you will have to wait until

2020. I always
plan an extra
day just to see
everything at
the museum,
and I'm looking
forward to
seeing the
newly restored
Memphis Belle.

   Check your 6,
and beware of the Hun in the sun,
Larry Schwartz
EAA Chapter 211 President (2018)
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Flying to AirVenture Oshkosh!
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EAA Chapter 211 Meeting Minutes – 2018-07-06
 Submitted by Paul Overbeek

Attendance: 24

Hot Dogs on the Deck - 18:00
     We didn’t get a count, but a good number of members came early to enjoy grilled
hot dogs, chips and soda on the terminal deck before the regular meeting.

Call to order and Pledge of Allegiance – 19:00
The July 6th Chapter 211 meeting was called to order by President, Larry Schwartz.

Attendance and Visitors:
     A total of 24 members were in attendance.  We didn’t have any visitors!

Previous Meeting Minutes:
A motion was made, seconded and passed to accept the June 1, 2018 meeting

minutes.

Treasure’s Report
We currently have $ 2972.59 in checking, 73.00 in petty cash, and $41.00 in the

coffee fund.  A motion was made, seconded, and passed to accept the July treasure's
report.

Flight Reports:
Brian Green reported on an accident by a student not qualified to solo or fly a tail

wheel airplane.

Old Business:
Dale Hagen and Gary Van Farowe will inventory the donated parts to determine

what is exactly there.

     Taxiway and ramp maintenance will happen approximately July 18 to August 18.
Dated may vary as weather dictates.

     Gary Van Farowe talked about his experience of volunteering at OshKosh.

     John Boer announced that he has his hours flown off his plane and is now good to
go.

     Gary Van Farowe showed a new cowl for a Rear-wind Speedster restoration.

New Business:
     Reminder: During July there will be maintenance activity on the airport ramps and
taxiways, parts of the airport will be closed as work proceeds.

Program:
     Scott DeGaynor talked about flying into OshKosh, the various routes to get there,
and some of the experiences he has had over the many years he has flown there.
Other members shared their experiences and memories as well.

Adjournment:
The meeting was adjourned at 21:30

ATTENTION:
Dale will be taking pictures at the September meeting

of any member who has not yet had their picture
taken for the Chapter 211 Roster!


